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Reception Children – Change of Time for Christmas Performance 

CRC Article 31 – All children have the right to play and relax. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are all looking forward to you joining us at your child’s Christmas Performance. 

Unfortunately, it has been necessary to change the time of the performance from the afternoon, to the 

morning, of Friday 15th December. 

This means that your child’s Christmas Performance will be on: 

Friday 15th December at 9.30 a.m. 

Please arrive at our Main Reception Area to be seated. 

We do apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Attendance at performances will be limited to two people per child, due to the capacity of our Hall, and 

Health and Safety reasons. Please also try not to bring pre-school children and babies as they can 

sometimes disturb performances and we do not have space for prams and pushchairs. Many thanks for 

your support with this. 

We look forward to seeing you at your children’s performances during the festive season! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton  Mrs. A. Condron  Mrs. D. Buxton 

Head Teacher   EYFS Lead   Reception Class Teacher 

 

 


